
                                                            

Dear residents,  

We are an interreligious  dialog 

group in Schiedam (Netherlands), 

assembled 19th October, and taking 

knowledge of your update on your 

website “Working for Peace in 

Wartime”. We feel strongly 

connected with you in these awful 

times. Your dream of peace is our 

dream and we want to let you know that we fully support you. Our 

thoughts will permanently join you in these horrible situation. 

With love from our heart, the dialog group 



 

 

 

  


